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MEMORANDUM 

Date: June 25, 2022 

To:  Students of California State University San Marcos 

From:  Julia Glorioso, President & CEO, Associated Students, Inc 

Re:  Overturning of Roe v. Wade 

Last week’s Supreme Court decision overturning Roe v. Wade has sent shockwaves throughout the nation. 
Personally, as a woman I am devastated by this decision to take away the reproductive rights of our citizens. 
This ruling is set to disproportionately impact people of color and those from lower income communities, 
especially those in states that do not have these rights protected.  

This ruling in no doubt is impacting our CSUSM community in many ways. I ask that our community support 
one another during this difficult time while also practicing civility.  

The following resources and support are available to all CSUSM students: 
• Student Health and Counseling Services offers a range of services for students. Call 

760-750-4915 or visit https://www.csusm.edu/shcs/index.html.
• Cougar Care Network can also provide students information about on and off campus 

resources. Call 760- 750-7627 or visit https://www.csusm.edu/ccn/index.html.
• The Women and Gender Equity Center will also be offering space for students to process 

this decision and its impacts. 

As always, ASI is committed to serving, engaging, and empowering our students, especially during this difficult 
time. 

Julia Glorioso, President & CEO 
Associated Students Inc. 

CC:  Ernest Cisneros, Vice President of Student & University Affairs 

Annie Macias, ASI Executive Director 


